KICD in Spencer, Iowa, is looking for a new member of its information team. Primary duties will be reporting farm news and markets, but you also will help cover and write stories for the news department. This is a great opportunity for a new college grad who wants real responsibility, a variety of duties, and guidance from seasoned professionals. Our past employees have gone on to positions with the National Pork Board, Iowa Soybean Association, and Iowa Farm Bureau. Extensive experience in broadcasting is not required, but you must have good communication skills, knowledge of agriculture, and a desire to put out a good product.
Please send your resume and recording of your work to:
George Bower – Information Director -- gbower@spencerradiogroup.com
Spencer Radio Group/Saga Communications is an Equal Opportunity Employer.

[bookmark: _GoBack]#    #    #


    
